
February Newsletter

We will be having our Valentine’s Day Party on Friday, 

February 14th.  Check with your child’s classroom for party 

times.  SignUp Genius will be sent the week prior. 

REMINDER
MLLP will be CLOSED 

Monday, February 
17th for our annual 
Staff Development 

Day. 

REMINDER

Supply fees due February 28th .  
Does not apply to SKY Club.  

First child - $125
Additional child/sibling - $100

Upcoming Events

February 2 – Groundhog Day                           February 9 – Super Bowl                  

February 14 – Valentine’s Day                        February 17 – President’s Day

February  24 – February 28 – Dr. Suess Week

It is the season for colds, flu, RSV 
and COVID.  If your child is absent 
due to illness, please let us know so 

that we can inform families of 
classroom illnesses.

Hop out of bed 
and wear your 

pajamas to 
school!

Wear your 

clothes inside 
out, backwards 
or mismatched!

Wear your 

favorite HAT to 
school!

Wear a shirt of a 
place you 

visited or want 
to visit!

Wear green 
head to toe!

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reminder
We go outside everyday 

(weather permitting).  
Please send your child 
with the appropriate 

clothing i.e. coat, hat, etc.
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